
Snoopy  House  gets  a  little
assistance  from  OCC  student
volunteers
Students from The Architectural Technology program at Orange
Coast College volunteered at Snoopy house this past weekend
and provided some much-need assistance with some of the more
complex moving pieces associated with Snoopy and the Gang.

The Architectural program offers courses in design, building
materials,  construction  documents,  design  graphics,  and
computer-assisted design and drafting and provides students
with the discipline and critical thinking skills.
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